
FAO Partners with International Academy of Gastronomy
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FAO and the International Academy of Gastronomy (AIG) will combine their strengths to combat
hunger and poverty, with particular emphasis on food price volatility, the promotion of
sustainable food consumption, the conservation of biodiversity and the revalorization of
neglected crops.
FAO Director-General José Graziano da Silva today signed a Memorandum of Understanding
to this effect with AIG, a non-profit organization that aims to safeguard and develop regional and
national cultures and their culinary heritage.
The two parties will establish channels of communication that will facilitate the identification of
opportunities to jointly promote the study and the dissemination of knowledge regarding food,
including best practices in the fields of nutrition and gastronomy, with the goal of achieving
sustainable food and nutrition security and to bring an end to hunger and poverty in the world.
(...)

The article:
http://www.fao.org/news/story/en/item/169781/icode/

The International Academy of Gastronomy website:
http://www.en.intergastronom.net/
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